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22nd January 2021 
 

Parents/Carers 
 
School closure – Update 
 
Dear all, 
 
I am writing to inform you that we have received a further positive Covid-19 case within our academy, 
and following a discussion with Public Health England, we have been advised to remain closed until 
Monday 1st February 2021. 
 
It is well documented that the majority of children infected are not displaying typical symptoms 
associated with Covid-19, and in some cases having no symptoms at all.  Therefore, it is very important 
that parents/carers seek a test for any child who has any of the following:- 
 

- Sore throat 

- Headache 

- Tummy upset 

- Generally not acting themselves – less active or sleeping more than normal 

If you do seek a test for yourself or your child, please inform us of the date the test was taken and again 
with the test result in order that we can keep an accurate record of these.  This information should be 
emailed directly to:  ephillips@phoenix.attrust.org.uk 
 
Regular telephone calls will be made home to all families by our staff to provide support and guidance, 
and online learning will continue for all pupils via Class Dojo and Purple Mash. 
 
May I take this opportunity to reassure you that we take the health and safety of all our staff and pupils 
very seriously, and it is important that we adhere to the guidance we are given. 
 
Please keep safe and we look forward to welcoming pupils who have been attending back into the 
academy on Monday 1st February 2021.  Pupils who have been working from home should continue to 
do so. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

E.Phillips 

 
Miss E. Phillips 
Principal   
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